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Call to Action: Oppose Federal Tax Reform in Senate

Below is a link to the AASA blog which includes sample messages to contact Iowa Senators Grassley and Ernst, requesting a no vote on federal tax reform in the Senate.  The bill proposes elimination of state and local tax deductibility (SALT) and provides tax incentives for parents who send their students to private school, otherwise known as vouchers. http://aasa.org/policy-blogs.aspx?blogid=84002#

The AASA site provides both an email sample text or a phone script to call and leave a message. Find contact information (email, phone and office address) for Sen. Ernst on her website here https://www.ernst.senate.gov/public/ and for Sen. Grassley on his website here https://www.grassley.senate.gov/ 

Thank you for your advocacy for the students and taxpayers in your school district

Margaret Buckton, Lobbyist, UEN and RSAI
Partner, Iowa School Finance Information Services
1201 63rd Street
Des Moines, IA 50311
(515) 251-5970 office
(515) 201-3755 cell
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